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Top DEP Stories 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP funds LED light upgrade at apple orchard for improved operations 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/dep-funds-led-light-upgrade-at-apple-orchard-for-improved-
operations/article 0b5088dc-ba5f-11ec-8427-bbafc00d69fa.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Celebrating Conservation District Week 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/celebrating-conservation-district-week/article 6e9c5895-fc32-
558d-ad75-f12b0bc31cbb.html 
 
Shamokin News Item: Fence erected at city park in preparation for ‘Planting for Our Future’ 
environmental education event 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/fence-erected-at-city-park-in-preparation-for-planting-for-our-
future-event/article 777a69ca-fffb-5224-8fb2-68a8182ef8c0.html 
 
Scranton Times: Polluters can’t regulate themselves | OPINION 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/polluters-cant-regulate-themselves/article 0d7efbab-f838-
5931-8648-ffed9f369b06.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Westmont approves purchase agreement for sewer, raises rates in exchange for 6-
year rate freeze 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/westmont-approves-purchase-agreement-for-sewer-raises-rates-in-
exchange-for-6-year-rate-freeze/article 94d305a6-bac5-11ec-bcfe-df9d47f63ef1.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
AP News: Pouring it on: Climate change made 2020 hurricanes rainier 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-floods-science-environment-ff01bcf4f28a0128f4ccd2c7bd34b981  
 
Post-Gazette: Study: Climate change fueled historic 2020 hurricane season's rainfall 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2022/04/12/hurricanes-climate-change-rain-weather-
atlantic-storms-us/stories/202204120124 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Program on salamanders and frogs set for Saturday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/program-on-salamanders-and-frogs-set-for-
saturday/article 1ebe15d7-389b-5c16-a2ee-a040c68dcc93.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Boggs Township to open roads for ATV usage 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/boggs-township-to-open-roads-for-atv-
usage/article 095d7338-ba5e-11ec-852b-9bd4f8ae6bb5.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: DCNR Secretary visits Renovo to announce $1.2 million ATV grant 



https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/04/dcnr-secretary-visits-renovo-to-announce-1-2-
million-atv-grant/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Wetland Walk Saturday, Montandon Marsh 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article ce1f1261-3d10-5caa-ba65-304ceca0f762.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Area nonprofit to host Earth Day celebration at Rider Park 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/area-nonprofit-to-host-earth-day-celebration-at-rider-
park/article dee1fcdc-b90e-11ec-b83a-b389cfbc45d1.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Camp Susque celebrates 75th year 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/camp-susque-celebrates-75th-year/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Natural indicators help determine planting 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/04/natural-indicators-help-determine-planting/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Stewards at Steward: Gateway students help provide environmentally friendly 
alternatives for Earth Day 
https://triblive.com/local/monroeville/stewards-at-steward-gateway-students-help-provide-
environmentally-friendly-alternatives-for-earth-day/ 
 
Bloomberg: The Fertilizer Shock Might Change Agriculture—for the Better 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-13/fertilizer-shortage-could-bring-farming-
emissions-change?srnd=green 
 
Tribune-Review: Chatham University study shows positive results when students spend time in sensory 
garden 
https://triblive.com/news/education-classroom/chatham-university-study-shows-positive-results-when-
students-spend-time-in-sensory-garden/ 
 
Energy 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Chris Freind: Nuclear power – building more plants should go … nuclear 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2022/04/12/chris-freind-nuclear-power-building-more-plants-should-go-
nuclear/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Comcast signs agreement for purchase of solar electricity in Mid-Atlantic region 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/comcast-signs-agreement-for-purchase-of-solar-electricity-
in-mid-atlantic-region/article f15a7bf8-b9ba-11ec-bed1-875e9e95093c.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sen. Yaw effort established requirements for state solar projects 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article 3f72c143-dae0-5f84-aa2b-fe4e5b2c9e28.html 
 
WTAJ: Destroyed pole left Jefferson County customers without power 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/destroyed-pole-leaves-route-closed-jefferson-
county-customers-without-power/ 
 
Allegheny Front: ALLEGHENY COUNTY’S LAST COAL-FIRED POWER PLANT IS CLOSING 



https://www.alleghenyfront.org/allegheny-countys-last-coal-fired-power-plant-is-closing-cheswick/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Guest Editorial: Electric cars are coming, and we should welcome them 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/opinion/editorials/guest-editorial-electric-cars-are-coming-and-
we-should-welcome-them/article fb725f62-7a7b-542b-b206-2d13dff124e9.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Guest editorial | Electric cars are coming, and we should welcome them 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/guest-editorial-electric-cars-are-coming-and-we-should-
welcome-them/article 25331930-ba5b-11ec-b0b9-07a4f7b9fc73.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Energy choice means progress on environment, economy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-energy-choice-means-progress-on-environment-
economy/ 
 
Bloomberg: Surging Renewable Power Prices in Europe Are Still a Bargain 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-13/surging-renewable-power-prices-in-europe-
are-still-a-bargain?srnd=green 
 
Reuters: Global renewable power prices soar on heavy demand, chaotic supply chain 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/global-renewable-power-prices-soar-heavy-demand-
chaotic-supply-chain-2022-04-13/ 
 
Reuters: U.S. envoy Kerry calls for renewables push, says Putin cannot control wind, sun 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/us-envoy-kerry-calls-renewables-push-says-putin-cannot-control-
wind-sun-2022-04-13/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Bradford Era: Senators urge PA communities to clean up litter 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/senators-urge-pa-communities-to-clean-up-
litter/article ab659f02-4005-5b33-999e-aa5e090b314c.html 
 
WICU-TV: PA's Legislative Fight Against Blight 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/46277603/pas-legislative-fight-against-blight 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Butler Eagle: Fire crews battle oil blaze in Barkeyville 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20220413/fire-crews-battle-oil-blaze-in-barkeyville/ 
 
exploreClarion: UPDATE: Route 8 Reopens After Tanker Ignites Chain Reaction Fire at Heath Oil; Two 
Firefighters Injured 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2022/04/12/update-route-8-reopens-after-tanker-ignites-chain-
reaction-fire-at-heath-oil-two-firefighters-injured/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Explosions rock the night in Barkeyville 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local news/explosions-rock-the-night-in-
barkeyville/article ad1251cc-ba97-11ec-a541-2f1cda3cbba8.html 



 
Dubois Courier Express: National average for gas prices expected to fall 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/national-average-for-gas-prices-expected-to-
fall/article eea9e1bc-b9d0-11ec-b1a2-13e7a9fff0dc.html 
 
Gant News: Pennsylvania Weekly Gas Price Update 
https://gantnews.com/2022/04/12/pennsylvania-weekly-gas-price-update-42/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Gas company to explore State Game Lands in Tioga County 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/gas-company-to-explore-state-game-lands-in-tioga-
county/article 8423728c-b8e4-11ec-a8b1-bb3abd22723a.html 
 
KDKA Radio: Biden addressing "Putin's price hike at the pump" by allowing sale of E15 gasoline 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/national/biden-to-allow-sale-of-e15-gasoline-this-summer 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: ORVI report questions whether Diversified can plug all of its wells 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/12/diversified-energy-ohio-river-valley-
institute.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Politicians can, but don't, do something about gas prices 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-politicians-can-but-dont-do-something-about-gas-
prices/ 
 
AP News: EXPLAINER: Why Biden is allowing more ethanol in gasoline 
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-biden-business-smog-environment-
4a877e9afc2837609c4a0aee72a042bc 
 
Vector Management 
 
Dubois Courier Express: CWD-positive deer lead to new, expanded Disease Management Areas 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/cwd-positive-deer-lead-to-new-expanded-disease-
management-areas/article 81aba690-ba8e-11ec-b09b-9fd1575f082e.html 
 
Waste 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Haverford becomes first town in Delaware County to ban single-use 
plastic bags 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2022/04/13/haverford-first-municipality-delaware-county-regulate-
single-use-plastic-bags/ 
 
Dubois-Courier Express: Downtown DuBois Inc. planning for annual spring clean up 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/downtown-dubois-inc-planning-for-annual-spring-clean-
up/article a16e5a80-b8e1-11ec-ac29-570d31ae146d.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre to hold hazardous waste collection 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/04/centre-to-hold-hazardous-waste-collection/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Litter Pickup, R.B. Winter State Park 



https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 3f5da733-2e02-5741-ac9c-e437e7d31d3b.html  
 
WITF/WESA: Pittsburgh City Council passes bill to ban single-use plastic bags in the city 
https://www.witf.org/2022/04/12/pittsburgh-city-council-passes-bill-to-ban-single-use-plastic-bags-in-
the-city/ 
 
WGAL: Are you a 'wish-cycler?' Stop it 
https://www.wgal.com/article/recycling-are-you-a-wish-cycler/39705106 
 
WPXI: Pittsburgh City Council votes to ban single-use plastic bags 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/pittsburgh-city-council-votes-ban-single-us-plastic-
bags/BGNQGZHK7ZCKZKOYZR5JR3DSJI/ 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh City Council passes bill to ban single-use plastic bags in the city  
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2022-04-12/pittsburgh-city-council-passes-bill-to-ban-
single-use-plastic-bags-in-the-city 
 
Beaver County Radio: City of Pittsburgh to Ban Single-Use Plastic Bags in 2023 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/city-of-pittsburgh-to-ban-single-use-plastic-bags-in-2023/ 
 
Allegheny Front: PITTSBURGH CITY COUNCIL PASSES BILL TO BAN SINGLE-USE PLASTIC BAGS IN THE CITY 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pittsburgh-city-council-passes-bill-to-ban-single-use-plastic-bags-in-
the-city/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh to ban plastic bags next year 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-to-ban-plastic-bags-next-year/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Does Pittsburgh's plastic bag ban steal other municipalities' choices? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-does-pittsburgh-ban-steal-other-municipalities-choices/ 
 
AP News: Pittsburgh to ban single-use plastic bags in April 2023 
https://apnews.com/article/business-pittsburgh-cecd9cb0aebf0cb845d2a78ad185dfbb  
 
Post-Gazette: Single-use plastic bag ban in Pittsburgh will start in 2023, City Council decides 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-local/2022/04/12/pittsburgh-plastic-bag-ban-city-council-
vote-erika-strassburger-grocery-stores-reusable-bags/stories/202204120078 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Squirrel Hill shop aims to save the world — one refillable jar at a time 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/squirrel-hill-shop-aims-to-save-the-world-one-refillable-jar-
at-a-time/Content?oid=21467563 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Safely get rid of household chemicals at drive-thru collection 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/safely-get-rid-of-household-chemicals-at-drive-thru-
collection/Content?oid=21466249 
 
Beaver County Times: Different cleanups and trash days planned for region 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/04/13/different-cleanups-and-trash-days-
planned-for-region/65349918007/ 



 
Water 
 
Corry Journal: Sparta Boro still working on drainage 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 1418147e-ba7f-11ec-b025-bf1ee8dae8cd.html 
 
Record-Argus: New water authority manager knew she was walking into ‘well-run’ system 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/new-water-authority-manager-knew-she-was-walking-into-
well-run-system/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Lycoming County Water and Sewer utilizes Muni-Link system 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2022/04/lycoming-county-water-and-sewer-utilizes-
muni-link-system/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Fire hydrants being flushed in Williamsport could lead to issues for residents 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/fire-hydrants-being-flushed-in-williamsport-could-lead-to-
issues-for-residents/article 8c283f4a-ba96-11ec-beb9-2f3c66471ed7.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: ARPA funds to help in levee and flood-risk reduction 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/arpa-funds-to-help-in-levee-and-flood-risk-
reduction/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Floods signs discussed at Muncy Borough meeting 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/floods-signs-discussed-at-muncy-borough-
meeting/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Water and Sewer Authority to use notification system for customers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/water-and-sewer-authority-to-use-notification-
system-for-customers/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Study Highlights live stake success as collaborative strives to improve streams 
via team of volunteers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/04/study-highlights-live-stake-success-as-
collaborative-strives-to-improve-streams-via-team-of-volunteers/ 
 
WTAJ: Boil Water notice issued in Clearfield County for watermain break 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/boil-water-notice-issued-in-clearfield-county-for-
watermain-break/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Former PWSA supervisor pleads guilty to Clean Water Act violations in sludge releases 
https://triblive.com/local/former-pwsa-supervisor-pleads-guilty-to-clean-water-act-violations-in-sludge-
releases/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Former PWSA supervisor pleads guilty to conspiracy in federal pollution case 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2022/04/12/former-pwsa-supervisor-pleads-guilty-
conspiracy-federal-pollution-pittsburgh-water-sewer-authority-allegheny-river/stories/202204120118 
 
Miscellaneous 



 
Lancaster Newspapers: Plenty of land in Lancaster already has been developed. Using air rights to build 
atop of existing buildings is intriguing. 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/plenty-of-land-in-lancaster-already-has-been-developed-
using-air-rights-to-build-atop/article 2ebc950c-bab6-11ec-9a98-6718b61a04b7.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Castrol Continues Support for Roush Fenway Keselowski Carbon Neutrality 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/mlb/castrol-continues-support-for-roush-fenway-keselowski-
carbon-neutrality/article b0fa4898-9f69-5fbb-9b6a-f1e0be005081.html 
 
York Dispatch: Our pending farmland crisis 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2022/04/12/our-pending-farmland-
crisis/7289579001/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Juniata College receives over $5 million donation 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/juniata-college-receives-over-5-million-
donation/article ebbd1860-0d62-5616-9f01-96469568e791.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Biking in traffic carries risk. These Cal U engineering students may have a solution 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2022/04/12/state-system-of-higher-education-
scooter-bicycle-skateboard-entrepreneur-business-engineer-mechatronics/stories/202204120110\ 
 
Post-Gazette: URA, RIDC to partner to develop 25-acre Fairywood tract for distribution uses 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2022/04/13/regional-industrial-development-
corporation-pittsburgh-urban-redevelopment-authority-fairywood-chartiers-valley-
amazon/stories/202204120139 
 
Post-Gazette: Dawn Plummer: As prices rise, Pittsburgh needs a transportation policy for everyone 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2022/04/12/gas-prices-rise-pittsburgh-needs-
transportation-policy-for-everyone-costs-transit-port-authority/stories/202204120007 
 
Daily Item: New restrooms installed in Hufnagle Park 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/new-restrooms-installed-in-hufnagle-park/article 95362292-baae-
11ec-a3a1-dff3a7f6dd36.html 
 
Dubois Courier-Express: Punxsutawney Council hear requests for new ordinances, code enforcement 
issues 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/punxsutawney-council-hear-requests-for-new-
ordinances-code-enforcement-issues/article 6c6fd850-ba93-11ec-83dc-9768a2d8a39c.html 
 
Dubois Courier Express: PennDOT launches webpage for Winslow Hill Road project 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/penndot-launches-webpage-for-winslow-hill-road-
project/article 2426ab9a-ba8f-11ec-8fbd-4f1c4b481a71.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Bridge work begins soon in Muncy Borough 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/roads/bridge-work-begins-soon-in-muncy-
borough/article 42750464-b771-11ec-bd2d-d30bbb3af9e5.html 


